
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

 
Friday 2nd July 2021 

 

Dear Y6 Parents and Carers, 
 

As you will be aware, due to the extension of the COVID restrictions, this has had a knock-
on effect on transition days and therefore we have had to make changes to our schedule 
for the Y6 celebrations in the final week of term. 

 
The Y6 Leavers BBQ and Games event has been rescheduled for Monday 19th July to 

accommodate the new Y6 transition day, which is now scheduled for Wednesday 21st. The 
festivities will start at 3:30pm and run until 5pm at which point children can be picked up 
at the field gate. All children are advised to bring a change of clothes. 

 
While we understand some high schools have asked children to attend an extra transition 

session on Tuesday 20th, unfortunately we cannot move or change the date of our Y6 trip 
to CYE, so this will run as planned. Further details with regards to timings and clothing etc 

will be confirmed as soon as possible. 
 
We still hope to run the Y6 Leavers Service as planned at 9:15 on the last day of term, 

Thursday 24th July. Providing restrictions are not extended, parents will be invited to join 
us (hopefully outside) for a special assembly to celebrate our Y6 pupils time at Lavant CE 

Primary school and to wish them well in their next adventure at secondary school. 
 
If you have any further questions on this or any other topic, please do get in touch. 

 
Thanks in advance and kind regards, 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Mr Taylor 

 
 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382    Fax: 01243 530677 

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    
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